
F.No.15011/56/2015-SC/ST-W 
Government of India 

Ministry of Home Affairs 
CS Division

5th Floor, NDCC-II Building 
Jai singh Road, New Delhi

February 10, 2016

Dear Sir / Madam,

Subject: Workshop on Nationwide Emergency Response System on February 
17, 2016, MHA, New Delhi

Ministry o f Home Affairs (MHA) had published an RFP for implementation of 
Nationwide Emergency Response System (NERS) in June 2015. Since Tender had 
been cancelled, MHA has decided to re-publish the tender.

2. To understand industry challenges in bid participation, MHA is organizing a 
Workshop on Nationwide Emergency Response System” on February 17, 
2016 at 3:00 PM in the Conference Room, First Floor, NDCC Building II, Jai 
Singh Road, New Delhi 110001.

3. All interested organizations / parties who will be potential bidders can 
participate in this workshop.

Yours faithfully,

(SC/ST-W)


